
‘AWAY FOR THE DAY’: MOBILE PHONES AND WEARABLE DEVICES 

EXEMPTION APPLICATION 

From Term 1, 2024, all state school students must keep their mobile phones switched off and ‘away for the 
day’ during school hours. At Indooroopilly State High School, where appropriate, exemptions to this policy 
may be granted by the Junior/Senior School Principal. To apply for an exemption, please complete the 
form below. Please note that exemptions will only be granted to support the use of a device for the 
specific purpose identified. 

Date of Application: 

Student Name:  Connect class: 

Seeking an exemption for:  Mobile Phone  Other wearable device 
(including headphones) 
Please specify: 

Reason for exemption (tick all that apply): 

Used for health management or monitoring purposes (e.g. blood glucose monitoring). 

Used as part of an agreed reasonable adjustment (supported by the Integrated Student Support 
team). 

Used as an augmentative or alternative communication system. (Deaf/Hard of Hearing students) 

Used as an agreed adjustment for a student with English as an additional language or dialect. 

Used for extenuating circumstances that necessitate mobile phone access, e.g. students who are 
primary carers for a child or other family member. 

Please attach relevant supporting documentation (including medical endorsement) to this application 
and return to shine46@eq.edu.au 

Parent/Carer Name:  

Parent/Carer Signature: Date : 

ADMINISTRATION USE ONLY – TO BE COMPLETED BY JUNIOR/SENIOR SCHOOL PRINCIPAL 
Guidance Officer/Head of Department – Learning Support/Deaf 
& Hard of Hearing Signature 
Is the exemption approved?  Yes  No Junior/Senior School Principal Signature

Comments/Conditions 

Exemption recorded in OneSchool Support 
Provisions/Personalised Learning Record 

 Yes

Student provided with exemption card  Yes


